[image: image1.jpg]West Lothian Council delivers

westlothian.gov.uk QN

2774 -
UK Council e West Lothian
of the Year \n
200





[image: image2.wmf]
BATHGATE WEST NURSERY SCHOOL

63 MILLBURN ROAD

BATHGATE

West Lothian



EH48 2AF

Tel: 01506 652004

e-mail: wlbathgatewest.ns@westlothian.org.uk

Acting Head Teacher: Mrs Lesley Coutts Miglis
Dear Parents/Carers,
We hope everyone had a lovely holiday weekend and are gearing up for the sunny summer weather. Our final nursery term is well under way.  It is a very exciting term with lots going on as our older children prepare for school.
Outdoor Play
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Please dress your child appropriate to the weather as we intend to go out as often as possible.  Please also remember to apply sun cream on warm days, before the start of nursery.  As we encourage the children to become more independent, we would appreciate if you could avoid shoes with laces.

Thank you for your continued support, and should you have any concerns, please don’t hesitate to speak to a member of staff.
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Rag Bag Collection

Next week you will receive a white bag to take part in our Rag Bag collection. Please fill the bag with good quality clean clothing, belts, bags and paired shoes. We will start to collect bags in the week beginning 8th May until the 23rd May.
Stay & Play Week

Stay and Play Week takes place week beginning 22nd May, Monday to Friday. We really value the involvement and support of our parents and carers and enjoy sharing our practice in the nursery, showcasing what the children learn and create from day to day. Stay and Play sessions provide you with the opportunity to come into the hustle and bustle and get a taste of what the children do in the nursery, whilst playing and enjoying experiences on offer. Sign-up sheets will be in the nursery entrance soon  and if you are unable to make it we would love to welcome another special person to come and enjoy nursery with your child.
Money
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Please can any money coming in to nursery be in an envelope with your child’s name on it and the amount.  As with most schools now we are aiming to be cashless and unable to give change, to aid this please can money be the correct amount.
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Simply Play After School & Holiday Club 
Simply Play offer flexible, pay-as-you-go childcare from school pick-up until 6pm Mon-Fri. The Balbardie club is based within the school and caters for the children attending that school; Bathgate club is based within the Partnership Centre and caters for children attending St Mary’s and Windyknowe. The school holiday clubs run from Simpsons Primary School in Wester Inch and offer half day or full day places.
They are now able to take registrations for new 2017 P1 children, who can attend the summer holiday club prior to starting school in August. The club is a relaxed environment where children are encouraged to play with friends, try new things and create their own play. For further information you can pop into a club after school; call Balbardie on 07717838637; call Bathgate on 07866076816 or visit www.simplyplay.org .uk
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Lunches
Please can we remind the parents of our full day children that we now offer school lunches.  The menu can be viewed on our app or the West Lothian Council website.  Lunches can be pre-ordered using the Ipay-impact system or ordered and paid for on your arrival to nursery. 
App

Our app is proving a successful method of communication, if you haven’t managed to down load it yet please look up Bathgate West Nursery with your app provider.
Nursery Summer Event
After much thought, consideration and consultation with various groups we have decided this year to go with an event at nursery to celebrate the end of the nursery year.  This will be a fun session at nursery with lots of great things for the children to do and we will invite parents/carers to come and join in the fun too.  More information will follow nearer the time.
Many Thanks,

The Nursery Team
Dates for the Diary
	Date
	Time
	Event

	Mon, 8th May to 23rd May
	All sessions
	Rag Bag Collection

	
	
	

	Mon, 22nd  May
	All Week
	Stay and Play Week

	
	
	

	Mon, 29th May 
	6pm
	Parent Info Evening for children granted places in Balbardie PS (Session 2016-2017) at Balbardie Primary School

	Sat, 3rd June
	
	Bathgate Procession

	
	
	

	Mon, 5th June
	HOLIDAY

	
	
	

	Mon, 19th  June
	All sessions
	Sports Day

	
	
	

	Mon, 26th June
	All sessions
	Nursery Moving on Ceremony

	Thurs, 29th June
	All sessions
	End of Year Summer Event

	Fri 30th June
	
	Balbardie School Church service at the High Church

Last day of term!


